
News Release 
 

Drivers needed to transport our veterans from 
Waynesburg to Pittsburgh for doctor’s appointment. 

The van is provided by the DAV  
Volunteer Transportation Department. 

Our veterans would greatly appreciate your help in 
this situation. 

For further questions; please contact the VA Office at 
(724) 852-5275 and speak with Kathy or Renee’!   

 
Thank You!  

Greene County VA Office 
 


